
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
April 22, 2024 

There will be testing tomorrow morning, bells will be turned off, 

lockers will be allowed.  Please be quiet in the hallways. 

 

Seniors: 

Any senior presenting their senior project on Wednesday, April 24th, 

needs to sign up for a time slot on Mr. Haan’s door.  Deadline to sign up 

is Monday, April 22nd. 

 

All Students: 

Starting May 10th, Mr. Miller will no longer be loaning out IT equipment 

in preparation for the end of the school year.  If you know you have 

lost your charger, or cannot find it please see Mr. Miller. 

 

All library books need to be turned in by Friday, May 10th.  If your 

books are overdue they need to be turned in asap or you will be fined. 

 

Hey Everyone!  Check out the last Let's Meet the Husty Staff board 

for this year!!  Take some time to learn about the staff members who 

work hard every day to make this a great place for you to learn!!  

 

Middle School Students:  

8th graders are hosting an after-school social tomorrow night, 

Tuesday, April 23rd, from 3:30-5:00! We hope to see you there to 

enjoy games, a movie, and snacks! 
 

 

 

 



Prom: 

This is the last call for prom tickets, they will not be sold after today.  

No exceptions. 

 

Anyone wishing to be announced during the Grand March at Prom, 

please sign up in the office.  You may sign up as an individual, pair, or 

group. 

 

Birthdays: 

Celebrating their birthday this past weekend was Micaiah Zamora. 

 

After School Activities: 

Tonight our soccer team travels to Lomira, game time is 4:30pm.  Bus 

will depart at 2:35pm, teachers please dismiss students at 2:25pm. 

 

 Your H/D baseball team got back in the win column on Saturday 

winning both games of the double header against Tomahawk 13 to 1 and 

9 to 6. In game 1, Kaden Fillmore picked up the win, striking out 5 and 

allowing 3 hits.  In game 2, Alex Davis got the win coming in relief. The 

team will be back in action on Friday as they travel to Parkview as they 

hope to complete the season sweep of the Vikings. 

 

Congratulations to the Forensics team. Erin Lenhardt and Autumn 

Rennhack both received bronze medals. Ben Lindstsrom and Noah 

Gouvion both received silver medals. All four did a great job. Thanks all 

for a great forensics season! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


